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Message:
Dear Governor Haley, I commend you for the stand you have taken against the showing of the 
Confederate flag. It was obviously a difficult personal and political decision. It was an amazing 
act of courage to state: “I am urging that the Confederate battle flag be removed from 
statehouse grounds to an appropriate location.&quot; Now might it not be even a greater sign of 
courage, compassion and an attempt to bring healing about to take down the flag immediately 
and then state something to the effect, “As legislatures we will not meet to discuss whether or not 
to take the flag down but we will meet to discuss whether or not to return it to the grounds of the 
State Capitol.” Thank you for hearing me out.


